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SB 1821 – HB 2290 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Specifies that the “deputy director” of the Tennessee Wildlife 

Resources Agency (TWRA), rather than the “assistant director” of the TWRA, may act as the 

director of the agency in absentia, with regards to statutory duties required under the Tennessee 

Off-Highway Vehicle Act.  

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• Establishing whom may act in the role of director of the TWRA for performance of 

certain duties, when such director is absent, will have no significant fiscal impact on 

state government.  

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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